
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Wow ! What an exciting month for The Trust. 

 
So many people to thank for all the very generous donations:- 
 

In the photo, our lovely therapist from Birchington, Michelle Smith, receiving a cheque on our 
behalf from Asda at Broadstairs. 
 

A massive thank you to the Pink Ribbon Foundation for granting us £5000 for breast cancer 
client-patients, which are the predominant referrals we are receiving at present - as there are over 

200 different types of cancers we are also receiving requests for some we have never heard of 
before.(Our lovely Rachel Chilver's hard work finally paid off). This grant will help 50 more 
people into wellness and wellbeing. We currently have 240 client-patients already this year, who 

are in various stages of treatment. We are receiving in excess of one new referral every day, so 
this has certainly given us a huge boost. It is so very hard when putting in funding bids, with so 
much hard work going into them and you receive a "rejection".  We have to dust ourselves off and 

start over again. This cheque certainly made Rita dance around the office ! Very slowly ! 
 

Also thank you to the following:- Asda, Greenhithe £500, Waitrose, Canterbury £442, Chalk WI, 
£178.50, Nuffield Hospital £100. 
 

We have also had a donation from one of our lovely therapists, who sadly lost her beautiful mum 
to cancer, the sum raised was £355. 
 

"It's not how much we give but how much love we put into giving, alone we can do so little, 
together we can do so much" 
 

Thank you so much for everyone who continually supports us, and shares our vision and passion. 
 

We have been out and about to various groups across the County, carrying the message. 
 
Dawn, our lovely therapist Alyson Luff and myself went to St Mary's Island and gave a talk to the 

Medway Ostomy Support Group, where we received a very warm welcome. 
 



Rita and I gave a long awaited presentation at Chalk WI, (it was booked up in 2014) and together 
with another of our wonderful therapists, Sam Barnes went to Darent Valley Hospital, Prostate 

Cancer support Group - everyone  made us feel so welcome and we didn't get lost once ! 
 
If you know anyone who would like us to give a presentation please do contact me on 

thtt2010@gmail.com. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DAIRY: 
 
Sunday 24th July at Layzells, Minster, Isle of Sheppey, ME12 2DF - The Associated Sheppey 

Bikers Annual Event - Lots to do, and free tea and coffee ! 
 
Saturday 6th & Sunday 7th August - Don't forget our "Teddy Bear's Theme" Raffle at Whitstable 

Regatta, we will also be offering mini pamper sessions. - please come along and support us. 
 

In the Autumn we are hoping to organise a workshop on "Soul Midwifery" Watch this space ! 
 
Enjoy this heatwave - Me - I will be staying indoors ! 


